
A Goodwill visit to Bishop Bootkoski

﻿Our Director Dr. Levent Koc has paid a visit to Bishop Paul G. Bootkoski, Diocese of Metuchen
today (March 23th, 2006). Father Francis V. Tiso, Associate Director of the Secretariat for
Ecumenical and Interreligious Affairs, USCCB, Washington DC, was also present at the visit.
IDC Director Levent Koc briefed the activities of IDC. They also talked about future partnerships
and interfaith projects.

      

IDC Director Dr. Levent Koc presented Bishop Bootkoski a hand made Turkish coffee set.
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